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Expedited review reguested

Over a period of several years in the late 1990, the refinery at Newmont's Twin Creelks
mine in Nevada was having substential problers with high levels of mercury in the air
ingide the facility 23 & result of the process of exiracting gold from processed ore. The
concenirations were serious enough that workers inside the facility were required to wear
respirators during their shifts. We understand that MSILA was aware of this problem and
was working with Newmont to reach a solution, which ultimately entailed the
construction of anew ventilation system.

I {iled an carlier Foia request with MSHA, asking fior citations MSHA made against the
facility with regard to this problem as well as any inspection reports that highlighted the
issue of potential mercury contamination inside fhe Twin Cresks refinery. But there may
also be written communication between MSHA. and Newmont over the problem and how

- the company was golng to golve it. We'd like those docurnents ag well, and Doris Cash
suggested we file an addendum to the original Foia specifying that request. Please
consider this correspondence as that addendum, T've alveady been in telephone contact
with Gene Audio (sp??), who is processing the original Foia and is aware of the
additional Tequest.

Thariks fir your attention and your Hime. JAN 3.1 2004

T

Michae] Riley
The Denver Post

aph

ARV N
Fon1



